
 

 

 
 
November 19, 2021 
 
Rehoboth Beach Board of Adjustment 
City of Rehoboth Beach 
229 Rehoboth Avenue 
Rehoboth Beach, Delaware 19971 
 
 
Dear Board of Adjustment Members, 
 
The Rehoboth Beach – Dewey Beach Chamber of Commerce, advocating for our 
business community, respectfully asks that the Board of Adjustment and City Leadership 
seek opportunities to provide relief to commercial property owners from regulations that 
are detrimental to architectural designs which promote the character and resort aesthetic 
for which Rehoboth Beach is known.  We believe that the areas of Rehoboth Avenue, 
Wilmington Avenue, Baltimore Avenue, and the Boardwalk deserve particular care and 
thoughtful consideration in matters of style and visual appeal. 
 
Thank you for your efforts on behalf of our community.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Carol Everhart 
President/CEO 


